
Borough of Matawan  
 

Special Meeting 
 

Mayor & Council 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE of MEETING is Hereby Given, that the Mayor and Council of the 
Borough of Matawan will hold a special meeting on Monday, March 16, 2015, at 6:00 PM, at the 
Matawan Municipal Community Center, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, NJ to hold a public hearing 
for the Person-to-Person Liquor License Transfer Radhe Liquor to Soma Liquors and for the 
Payment of Bills.  This meeting is open to the public.  Action may be taken.   
 
Karen Wynne, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 
 


